
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter   

20th January 2023

 Hello everyone,  

There has been a lot in the news about the NEU (National Union for Education) striking. They have 

announced four days of industrial action; 

Wednesday 1st February  

Thursday 2nd March  

Wednesday 15th March  

Thursday 16th March  

It is likely that there will be disruption on these dates, which may include having to close some classes. I am 

working closely with the staff to get a clear impression of the impact that this will have on the school. I am 

very aware that parents will want to know as soon as possible so that they can arrange childcare if needed. 

It is important to note that teachers in the NEU don’t have to inform me if they are going to strike before the 

1st, although I get the impression most will let me know. I will write to you next week with details of any 

closures or changes.  

I think it is important to know why teachers are striking. Although it is about pay, it is also about the 

excessive workload that has been created as a product of the lack of funding for schools. When we met on 

the inset day, parents noted that teachers have to deal with so much beyond teaching and learning. The lack 

of funding for social care means that schools are increasingly responsible for ensuing that children and their 

families are safe and looked after. The funding provided doesn’t match the increased costs of staffing, which 

can impact on the number of staff that schools can employ. 

I would like to thank so many parents for coming to the RSE 

meeting on Tuesday. It was good to have the conversations 

around what children are taught and explore areas that 

might be more challenging from different faith perspectives. 

For me, the most important thing is having the conversations 

and working together. We aim to involve parents as much as 

possible.  

Have a restful weekend and we will see you next week.  

Mr Hawkins  





 

 

Hannah More will be running a parental awareness sessions on Wednes-

day 25th January at 14:30pm in the Community Room. The sessions will 

be led by the Cyber Security team at Deloitte and will last for one hour. 

The sessions will focus on sharing the features, uses and safeguarding 

concerns in popular apps, websites and games that are widely used by 

pupils. These include Roblox, Discord and Snapchat. The session will also 

share the ways that parents can make these apps, websites and games 

safer for the pupils. 

There will also be an opportunity got parents to ask wider questions 

about online safety to the Deloitte Cyber Security team. 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 

Wednesday 25th January at 14:30pm 

pupils online safety: 

parental awareness 



MONDAYS 

TUESDAYS 



TUESDAYS 
English Conversation Clubs 

Tuesday mornings 9am-10am 
In the community room (separate from sewing workshop) 



WEDNESDAYS 

FRIDAYS 



Available online at www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/

Greggs_hardship_updated_2023.pdf or you can pick up a form at the office. 

If you need help with filling in the form, please ask and 

we can direct you to someone who can help! 

http://www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/Greggs_hardship_updated_2023.pdf
http://www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/Greggs_hardship_updated_2023.pdf







